



# Bury Village Neighbourhood Plan Forum

## Minutes of the Meeting

**Date and Time:** Wednesday 14<sup>th</sup> August 2016, 7.30pm

**Venue:** White Lion

**Attendees:**

Lisa Schiavo – Vice Chair (LS)

Jo McGlashan – Secretary (JMc)

Pete Brindley – (PB)

**Apologies:**

Jeremy Mumford

Peter Hazell

John Prestage

David Bufton

Fiona Cameron

Rachel White

---

A short informal meeting was held in the Lounge of the White Lion Public House.

The items for discussion were as follows:

1. Number of responses to the online questionnaire, we have had 40 and not all online questions had been answered.
2. The public meeting in October. General consensus is that we might not be ready for an October Meeting. **PB** is setting up a doodle for everyone so we can synchronise available dates for October/November.

3. The Housing both on Biggin lane and R.A.F Upwood was discussed, we all feel this is something we need to be clued up on for the public meeting.
  4. Position of banner, we would like to move it to opposite Bury Stores if possible.
  5. Qr code, this doesn't work as it needs paying for after a trial period, we need to decide if we want to use them in future.
  6. A winter neighbourhood plan sign, decisions on what we want.
- 

#### **Actions for meeting on the 28th September**

1. Article in papers about Bury show **L.S**
2. Setting up doodle **P.B**
3. Using doodle **ALL**
4. Collecting questionnaires. **J.M**
5. Collating data **J.M L.S P.B**
6. Permission to move sign to opposite Bury stores. **P.H?**
7. Thoughts on winter neighbourhood plan banner **ALL**

**Next Meeting: Wednesday 28<sup>th</sup> September – 7:30pm**